
To our valued customer: 

Product announcement: ID ANT.U150/150 
replaces ID ISC.ANT.U170/170  

FEIG ELECTRONIC GmbH is happy to announce the availability of a new UHF Mid-Range Antenna:            
ID ANT.U150/150. 

The new antenna will replace the Feig UHF Antenna ID ISC.ANT.U170/170. 

The new antenna ID ANT.U150/150 is smaller in size, has a higher IP rating, comes with same antenna 

connector and similar performance. See the attached data sheet. 

This change will take effect immediately and the ID ISC.ANT.U170/170 (old antenna) is available only while 
our current stock is available.  Please reach out if you have any concerns at all.

Below is the ordering information for the new ID ANT.U150/150  .

Article-No. Article First Sample Market launch 

6602.000.00 ID ANT.U150/150-EU April 2023 Q3/2023 

6602.000.10 ID ANT.U150/150-FCC April 2023 Q3/2023 

 

Sincerely, 

Feig Electronics, Inc.
Deborah Greenway
Executive Vice President
dgreenway@feig-electronics.com
(404) 432-2661  

July 24, 2024 




